
30 October 2015: Call for participation on Project "Supply Chain Reference Data 

Model (SCRDM)”.  

Following approval of the SCRDM Project Proposal this is to announce a call for 

participation.  

This Project concerns developing a Supply Chain reference data model (SCRM), as a limited 

structured subset of the UN/CEFACT ebXML Core Components Library, providing semantic 

links especially between the Core Components and the EDIFACT implementations.  

To register interest in participating or for more information please contact Mr. Rolf Wessel.  

The development of this Project can be followed on the UN/CEFACT Collaboration 

Environment https://www2.unece.org/cefact 
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